
Hello again Class 1 
Hi everyone! 

We thought that it was time to write another letter to 
you all to see how you are doing at home and let you 
know what we have been up to as well.  

Last time we wrote, we said it would be lovely to hear from you 
and it was a great surprise to receive letters from James and Cory! 
Both boys have been very busy carrying on their learning and 
having lots of fun too. I was very impressed with your letter 
formation and sentences.  

This week Miss Liggins and I have been speaking on the phone to 
your mums and dads (and some of you guys too!), and it has been 
great to hear about all the different things you are doing. Penny 
has learnt to ride a bike and Aalish has climbed up Snaefell! Lots 
of you are playing ‘schools’ and being the teacher. I hope that your 
teddies are staying focussed in their phonics groups! Conor is still 
really enjoying Pokemon and writing to his friend from football. 
Many of you are playing with your brothers and sisters in the 
garden and going out for walks. Miss Liggins and I are doing lots 
of walking too. 

I wonder if you can guess from the photos what Alfie Phillips has 
been up to this week? Well, we came across a very nosy donkey on 
one of our walks and we have now cycled 200 miles in total! Star 
Wars puzzles, playing with diggers and dumpers, and drawing 
pictures are some of Alfie’s favourites too. 

As we are still not able to go back to school just yet, we thought it 
would be great to keep in touch a bit more. If you would like to 
send us photos of your learning or write a message telling us what 
you have been up to, we would love to see them. And don’t forget to 
check your emails because we will write back to you! Our email 
addresses are below. 

juliephillips@online.sch.im 
chrisliggins@online.sch.im 

Well, it’s time to go and make our tea so I must go. Alfie would like 
pizza but I think it’s going to be sausage and mash! It’s also time 
for Miss Liggins to put her feet up after a busy day working in the 
hub in Ramsey. Keep in touch everyone and stay safe. We look 
forward to seeing your photos and emails soon.  

Mrs Phillips and Miss Liggins 
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